July 12, 2004

Council Chambers


The Yacolt Town Council met in special session on July 12, 2004, at 7:30 p.m.  Mayor Pro Tem Weldon called the meeting to order.  Councilmembers present were Stewart, Smith, and Mason.  Mayor Robertson was absent.  There were visitors present.


Mayor Pro Tem Weldon called the special meeting to consider various aspects of the property acquisition at 201 E. Jones Street and to interview and select a candidate to fill the vacant Town Council position.  Written notice of the special meeting was mailed to all Councilmembers and faxed to The Columbian on Friday, July 9, 2004.


There was a discussion on the property acquisition at 201 E. Jones Street.  There was a motion by Smith, seconded by Mason to table the authorization of additional expenditures for the property acquisition at 201 E. Jones Street until more information is available.  Motion Carried.


Councilmembers Stewart, Smith, and Mason interviewed the following candidates for the vacant Town Council position:  Ron Madler, Karen Holyk, Tom Holyk, and Joe Warren.


Mayor Pro Tem Weldon adjourned the meeting to an executive session at 8:00 p.m.  The executive session was on the matter of evaluating the qualifications of Ron Madler, Karen Holyk, Tom Holyk, and Joe Warren to fill the vacant Town Council position.  There was no action taken on the matter.


Mayor Pro Tem Weldon reconvened to the special Council session at 8:13 p.m.


There was a motion by Mason, seconded by Smith to select Joe Warren to fill the vacant Town Council position.  Motion Carried.  


Mayor Pro Tem Weldon declared the meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m.
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